STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN Jr., Governor

DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS
DIVISION OF WORKERS® COMPENSATION
1515 Clay Street 17 Floor

Oakland, CA 94612

(310) 286-T100

MAILING ADDRESS:
P 0 Bax 420603
San Frascisco, CA 941420603

July 12, 2011

Mr. Brent Beasley — Business Manager/ Financial Secretary
United Union of Roofers Waterproofers and Allied Workers
283 N. Rampart St., Suite F

Orange, CA 92868

Dr. Ronald D. Johnston, Program Administrator
URCA Workers Compensation Trust Fund
2914 East Katella Ave. Ste. 202

Orange, CA 92867

Re: 023 Letter of Eligibility Renewal
Union Roofing Contractors Association and United Union of Roofers, Waterproofers and Allied
Workers, Local 36 and 220 - Agreement Pursuant to Labor Code Section 3201.5

Dear Mr. Beasley and Dr. Johnston:

I am pleased to advise you that based on a review of the documents and materials submitted I have found
the parties eligible to continue to participate in a collective bargaining agreement under Labor Code
Section 3201.5. This letter is not a determination that the collective bargaining agreement itself, or any
part of it is in compliance with Section 3201.5. This letter will permit you to continue to maintain an
alternative dispute resolution system governing disputes between employees and employers concerning
workers” compensation and to continue to maintain an exclusive list of providers of medical treatment,
medical evaluation and vocational rehabilitation.

Although the letter of eligibility will expire as to the group on July 31, 2014, it may become ineffective as
to an individual employer on an earlier date, if that individual employer no longer carries the required
insurance, or is no longer signatory to a current 3201.5 provision, or otherwise fails to meet the eligibility
requirements of Section 3201.5.

Please submit a letter annually outlining any changes as provided by California Code of Regulations
§10204(a), in addition to the data required by Labor Code section 3201.5(i).

It is my hope that this alternative workers’ compensation system will continue to be beneficial to every
party and to the people of California. I hope it will provide high-quality medical care, full compensation
to injured workers with minimum dispute, and substantial savings to be redirected to more productive
uses.

Respectfully,

Quette Ovupeel_

Destie Overpeck
Chief Counsel
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